## **MEMORANDUM**

-		
	Λ.	

Gerry Benaquista, Assistant Superintendent

Union Board of Education

From:

Linda Ionta, Athletic Director

Union High School

Re:

**Board Approval Request** 

Date:

April 5, 2017

Please present for Board approval the following recommendation.

The Athletic Department would like to have a Volleyball Tournament on April 29<sup>th</sup> or in May to be determined. Our Head Varsity Coach Cesar Vega would be in charge of supervising, organizing and scheduling the event. It would be only adults registering to participate with a minimal fee that would go towards the Volleyball fund-raising. We would like to hold this event in the main gym.

Your anticipated consideration is appreciated.

Linda Ionta

Copy to:

Diane Cappiello